26 April 2024

Notification of Annual General Meeting for 2024

Dear Member,

Thank you for your continued support.

The Australian Stockman’s Hall of Fame will be holding its Annual General Meeting in Longreach at
the Doctor Bruce Yeates Memorial Cottage (Australian Stockman’s Hall of Fame) at 4.30pm on
Thursday 30th May 2024.

A copy of the Notice of Annual General Meeting and Chairman’s Report are enclosed along with a
copy of the Annual Report for those members who have not elected to access this electronically.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email me at ceo@stockmanshalloffame.com.au
or call Claire Bartley on 07 4658 2166.

| look forward to seeing you at the AGM.

Best regards

Lloyd Mills
Chief Executive Officer


mailto:ceo@stockmanshalloffame.com.au

